
 

 

Part Change Notification Number: TGEANA_PCN_0008_Digi-Key 

Date: 13th March 2020 

Parts Affected: 

Manufacturer P/N Digi-Key P/N 

TG-CJ-LI-20-20-6-PF 1168-2130-ND 

TG-CJ-LI-32-32-6-PF 1168-2132-ND 

TG-CJ-LI-30.5-30.5-6-PF 1168-2131-ND 

TG-CJ-LI-12-12-10-PF 1168-2129-ND 

TG-CJ-LI-60-60-15-PF 1168-2134-ND 

TG-CJ-LI-43-43-6-PF 1168-2134-ND 

TG-CJP-12-LI98 1168-2211-ND 

XLI98-20-2.25-P 1168-1970-ND 

XLI98-10-2.25-P 1168-1968-ND 

 

Reason: Disruption in supply of liner material due to COVID-19. 

Description: Due to the situation regarding COVID-19 in mainland China, our usual supplier cannot currently 

produce and continue to supply the original red liners for the Li98 found on our ceramic assemblies. In response 

to this, Li98 0.25mm will now have a blue liner as shown below. The change of liner colour does not affect the 

function of the product in any way. 

                                                         

                      Original Li98 – 0.25mm red                                                    New Li98 - 0.25mm 

Should you require more details or wish to discuss this please do not hesitate to contact us at 

sales@tglobaltechnology.com. 

Effective date: Immediately 
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